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United in Christõs love,  

we glorify God through worship,  
nurture, and service to all people. 

This Sunday Worship 
 

  8:45 am  Worship service  

 10:00 am  Sunday School  

 11:00 am  Worship service  

Last Sundayõs Attendance 

 
  

8:45 am   110  

Sunday School   46  

11:00 am   263  

Live Stream Viewers  5 

Visitors    61  

PRAYER CONCERNS 

¶Donna Batchelor  

¶Cheryl Lowe  

¶Sue Jones 

¶Sandy Paul 

¶Noah Fike  

¶Maxine Nesbitt  

¶Libby Kern*  

¶Charlee Rae Gribble*  

¶Margaret Morgan*  

¶Millie Williams*  

¶Trudie Robertson*  

¶Dot Hollis*  

¶Bob Lane*  

¶Patsy White*  

¶Fannie Ray*  

¶Jeannie Jones* 

¶Dee Rutter*  

¶Lyn Evans*  

 

Please continue to remember those  
with special needs. 

*Long Term Prayer Concern 
 

CHANGE FOR THE CHURCH + DRESS CODE  

On Sunday, July 2nd, we will bring our loose change, folding money and checks forward 
for our annual Change for the Church offering. Buckets will be placed in the front of the 
sanctuary, and you will be invited to come forward and put your offerings in the 
buckets. Begin collecting and saving your coins now. Paper money and checks made 
payable to Unity Presbyterian Church are also welcomed and encouraged, and will be 
received throughout the month of July. One half of this yearõs Change for the Church 
offering will be used to provide school supplies for children in need in the Fort Mill School 
District, and the other half will provide school supplies for displaced and refugee Syrian 
children in Syria and Lebanon. The Foundation for Fort Mill Schools is sponsoring the 
Classroom Ready project. The aid for Syrian children is being coordinated by the Rock Hill 
Syria Working Group, a community group supported by Providence Presbytery, Winthrop 
University, area church leaders, public educators, and concerned citizens in York 
County. Another Change for the Church is that the month of July is casual month at 
church; you are invited to dress casually for worship. The ministers and choirs will not 
wear robes. Shorts and flip flops are welcome! 

RECEPTION FOR PATSY 

Please join us in celebrating Patsy Surrattõs 
retirement after 22 years of service as 
Director of Music. Patsy has brought 
amazing music to Unity through superb 
leadership, and has encouraged so many of 
us to make joyful noises for God, whether 
through singing in choirs or playing hand 
bells. Patsy has been an inspiration to all of 
us. A reception will be held for Patsy in the 
Fellowship Hall June 25th at 10am instead 
of Sunday School. Join us for refreshments 
as we thank and honor Patsy at this time.  

STEPHEN MINISTRY Q&A  

Stephen Ministry is òChrist Caring for 
People Through People.ó Itõs so exciting 
to report that Unity Presbyterian Church 
will begin training our first class of 
Stephen Ministers in September. We will 
be hosting a Q&A for people interested in 
Stephen Ministry June 25th before and 
after Patsyõs 10am reception in M210.  
Join us to learn more about this amazing 
outreach as we plan to launch Stephen 
Ministry at Unity.  

CHRISTIAN SYMPATHY is 
extended to the family of Rachel 
Pollari, who passed away on June 
13, 2017, in MA. Rachel was the 
Director of the first Nutrition 
Center at Unity.  
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Christian Education 

Rev. Lindsay White 
Associate Pastor for Youth Ministries (youth grades 6-12) 

LWhite@UnityFortMill.org 

Kathryn McGregor 
Director of Christian Education (children and adults) 

KMcGregor@UnityFortMill.org 
Christian Education Staff 

Linda Bunge 

Director of Unity Preschool 

PreschoolAtUnity@gmail.com  

Melissa Dye 
Children in Worship (CIW) Coordinator 

 CIW@UnityFortMill.org  

Lauren Lochel 
Nursery Coordinator 

Nursery@UnityFortMill.org 

SUMMER CE AT UNITY  
June 4-August 13 

 

Children Sunday School: 

Rising 2 year olds ð Room S103 
Rising 3 - 4 year olds ð Room S102 
Rising K - 2nd grade ð Room M203 
Rising 3rd - 5th grade ð Room M208 
 

Youth Sunday School: 
Rising 6th ð 8th grade ð Room M107 
 
High School Youth & Adult Sunday School:  
òGot Questions?ó -  Fellowship Hall 
 June 25 ð Reception for Patsy Surratt 
 July 2 - What information guides our interpretation of 
  scripture? 
 July 9 - How can we prepare people for the process of 
  dying, death, and life after loss? 

 
 
Children in Worship: CIW is offered during the summer 
months at 11:00 am only. Volunteers are needed. Contact 
Melissa Dye to volunteer at CIW@UnityFortMill.org. 

TEACHERS AND HELPERS NEEDED  

Teachers & Helpers are needed for Childrenõs Classes. Visit this 
link to sign-up: 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e4aa9af22a4fe3-summer 
or contact Kathryn McGregor; KMcGregor@UnityFortMill.org  

WELCOME  
MELISSA DYE 

We have a new Children In 
Worship coordinator. Please 
join us in welcoming Melissa 
Dye to the Christian Education 
Staff Team. Melissa is a fantastic 
addition to our team and we are 
very excited that she has joined 
us. Welcome Melissa! 

CIW@UnityFortMill.org 

SUMMER BIBLE STORY READING PLAN  

Whether you are out of town on the weekends or here at 
church each Sunday, your family can follow along. Pick up a 
sheet listing the stories in the Narthex and read the stories listed 
throughout the summer, by yourself as a devotion or with your 
entire family from a Childrenõs Story Bible. Each time you 
complete a story, just color in the block on your reading sheet.  
The childrenõs Sunday school classes will be hearing some of 
these stories this summer, but not all. So, what are you waiting 
for é pick up a sheet and begin your summer Bible story 
reading this week!  

 

mailto:LWhite@UnityFortMill.org
mailto:KMcGregor@UnityFortMill.org
mailto:lglasco@unityfortmill.org
mailto:KMcGregor@UnityFortMill.org


 

WELCOME TO UNITY COFFEE  
We would like to invite anyone who is interested in learning more about Unity to a 
òWelcome to Unityó get-together on Sunday, July 9, at 10am.  This will be an 
informal gathering, during which we will have coffee, share some basic 
information about the congregation, and answer any questions you may have. This 
should last about 30-40 minutes. Children are welcome to come with their parents 
or to attend Sunday School. òWelcome to Unityó will take place in Room M201 
(Hospitality Room) in the Ministries Building. Room M201 is on your left as you 
follow the hall from the Sanctuary Narthex to the Ministries Building. We hope to 
see you there on July 9!  
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STAY IN TOUCH  

You already know about our 

newsletter, but did you know there 

are other ways to engage with 

Unity Presbyterian?  

WEBSITE: www.UnityFortMill.org 

You can find all of the information 

about our church here, upcoming 

events, registration forms, and 

more.  

FACEBOOK: Unity Presbyterian 

Church has a Facebook page! Like 

us for inspirational quotes, Bible 

verses, special announcements, 

and interesting articles.  

BLOG: 
unityyouthpastor.blogspot.com  

Our Youth Pastor, Lindsay White, 

updates her blog regularly with 

funny, interesting, and relevant 

stories and suggestions.  

GOOGLE+: Did you know the 

more reviews we have on Google, 

the faster our website is pulled up 

when someone is searching? 

Review us by googling Unity Fort 

Mill, just click the review button on 

the right hand side!  

YELP: Help new people find us by 

rating us on the Yelp app! Share 

your stories there too.  

 

If you have any news, suggestions, 

or announcements, please contact 

CommSpecialist@UnityFortMill.org  

CLASSROOM READY 

Classroom Ready Sunday will be August 6, 2017. This morning during the Sunday 
School hour, people of all ages will gather in the Fellowship Hall to fill backpacks 
with donated school supplies for children in the Fort Mill School District. Our 
Outreach Team has set a goal of providing 150 backpacks this year.   Please buy 
backpacks and other needed school supplies in July and bring them to the church 
by July 30, 2017. This year we will provide backpacks for elementary age students 
only. A list of needed supplies will be posted on our website, and lists will be 
available in the Narthex starting in July. Please follow the guidelines closely. 
You can also give to the Change for Church offering on Sunday, July 2. Half the 
proceeds from this offering support Classroom Ready. The other half will provide 
school supplies for displaced and refugee Syrian children in Syria and Lebanon. 

SPARKLING SMILES  
IN HONDURAS  

Providence Presbytery Dental Trip 
to Las Mercedes, Honduras, will be 
in August 2017. We need your help 
as we prepare for this trip. We need 
toothbrushes for adults and 
children and SMALL tubes of 
toothpaste [travel size]. There is 
now a collection box outside of the  
church office! 

CELEBRATION OF LIFE  

Friends at Unity, 

I am preparing a service of celebration of 
the life of Mary T Littlejohn in July, and 
I need a little help. It was my great 
privilege to have known Mary T for the 
last twenty-two years, but I didnõt meet 
her until she was 77 years old. Thatõs a 
lot of years I know nothing about! If you 
have memories of Mary T that would 
help us to remember and celebrate her 
life, please share them with me by calling 
me at the church 803.547.5543 or 
emailing me at 
PJBickett@UnityFortMill.org.   
Thank you! 

Jeannie Bickett 

Mike & Vereen Brown have a new 
granddaughter, òMary Hoke 
Johnson,ó born (6/7/17) in 
Virginia.  Great-grandparents are 
Billy & Patty Barron, and parents are 
Taylor and Rob Johnson. 

HOSPITAL VISITATION MINISTRY NEEDS YOU  

Did you know that Unity has a group of trained volunteers who visit, on a rotating 
schedule, church members who are in the hospital?  Their visits supplement the 
pastoral care offered by our pastors.  We are looking for a few more people to join 
us in this ministry.  Each volunteer is assigned one or two days per month to 
check with the church office to see if anyone is in the hospital.  If so, they arrange 
a brief visit.  Training is offered prior to serving in this ministry.  If you would like 
to join us, or if you have questions, please contact Jennifer Bowman at 
803.389.4995 or jenappst95@comporium.net.  



 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL REACHES HUNDREDS  

At VBS 2017, we served approximately 215 children, thanks to the efforts of 90 volunteers (youth and adults)! Throughout 
the week, we worshipped, played, sang, created, listened, served, and learned about how God uses ordinary people, just like 
us, to do amazing things.  But my favorite part about VBS was watching connections form. Children make new friends, bond 
with the youth and adult helpers, and connect with God. One mom wrote to me that her anxious child came home and said 
she really wanted to learn more about finding peace. Another child said that he didnõt realize how much fun it was to do 
things for other people!   

Its not just the children who make connections, though. We had many new members volunteering who were able to meet 
other members and get to know the church better. We also had some first time volunteers who got to know the program and 
itõs impact first hand. Some also realized that trying something new helped them discover gifts they didnõt know they had.   

I am proud of Unity for continuing to offer Vacation Bible School each summer, and am grateful for the opportunity I had 
to work with the program this year.  Lauren Cole and Jennifer Smith will be coordinating VBS 2018 next June, and with the 
support of the church, it will be another great VBS! 

Kathryn Glenn 

 

Editorõs Note: We want to thank Kathryn Glenn for an amazing job coordinating VBS this year. Vacation Bible School is 
never routine at Unity. Kids will always be talking about the volunteers they interacted with and Christian lessons they 
learned at Unity. The experiences and connections they had with God last week will shape the way these children grow into 
adults. All of our volunteers were true super heroes! 

 


